Young and John Zintak. Congratulations! Brotherhood continued to flourish

Brotherhood continued to flourish as it was recognized as the number one priority at our Chapter's "Goal-Setting" meeting. This meeting was designed to discover what we, the members of the House as a whole, as well as the various officers and committee heads, felt were the most important things to strive for during the semester. (Knowing this has allowed us to better

focus our efforts.) Not surprisingly, there was a great deal of agreement on the "most important" goals: Brotherhood, rush, and academics. Truly a

successful venture.

We also held a "BLAH for BLAH" session (Bitch Like All Hell for Brotherly Love And Harmony). It's purpose: to give members of the House a chance to get any problems off their chests and out in the open in a orderly and respectable fashion. Result: a great deal was recognized, discussed and resolved in a fair and civil manner.

On a somewhat lighter note, our traditional OHB/Sox Float Party was a very enjoyable experience. And once again our Postulants demonstrated that they could take the initiative to suc-

very enjoyable experience. And once again our Postulants demonstrated that they could take the initiative to successfully organize and host one of the best dances since the dawn of man with our annual Caveman Drag Dance. We were privileged to enjoy exchanges with the women of Delta Phi Epsilon and Zeta Tau Alpha sororities, as well as a "Happy Hour" with the women of Alpha Xi Delta sorority. Our social agenda will be rounded out with our annual Sweetheart Formal in May, as well as our participation in the Spring "Greek Week" with one of the sororities.

As always, we have been active in various philanthropic projects, donating time and effort at the Champaign Leukemia Society, assisting with office work one afternoon a week, and visiting the Champaign Children's Home, where we helped deliver warmth, cheer, and Valentines on Valentines Day.

Academically, we have far surpassed our expectations and brought up our House's combined cumulative grade point average. No simple task. Much of the credit in this area must go to our campus Academic Advisor, Professor